
        
    

KING’S KORNER 

My fellow Lions: 

 

Action galore at our most recent 

Board of Directors meeting on March 

1, 2016.   We are preparing to 

distribute Easter Holiday baskets throughout our 

community under the leadership of Lisa Tiffany and 

David Krauter.  They need your help several ways, 

please bring canned goods to the next two dinner 

meetings on March 8 and March 22 to help with 

material for the baskets.  They also need help to put 

the baskets together on Friday March 25, and drivers 

to help deliver the packages on March 26.  Please 

give them some help! 

 

After discussion of our meeting site, it was decided 

by the board to try a new site.  We will go to 

Anthony’s restaurant on State Road in Upper Darby 

on a trial basis for the April 12, dinner meeting and 

in June on the 14th.  Watch for further information to 

be sent.  The coast of the meal will remain at the 

$25.00 fee.  Your comments will be appreciated. 

 

We installed two new members, Robert Laughead 

and Susan Meloney at our last dinner meeting, 

bringing our new members added so far to 7, with a 

planned program on the 22nd of March to add more 

productive members. 

 

If you have not been able to get out to a meeting 

and need a ride let me know and I will try to have 

someone pick you up!  And if you just need to get 

out and shake off the winter dust come on out to a 

meeting and meet the new members and your old 

friends. See you soon!! 

Yours in Lionism 

Jim Cavallaro 
President 2015-16 

 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 

 
March 8th, 2016 

6:30 PM 
Springfield Country Club 

Cost $25  

Dress Code Business Casual 
 

 District 14A Charitable Foundation 
 

PDG Jim Harrington is the 
speaker. Lion Jim is the 
treasurer of the District 14A 
Charitable Foundation.  He 
was a Founder of the 
Foundation and Charter 
President of the Foundation for 
3 years. 

 
Come join us and 

learn what this organization is all 
about and how it fits into the District. 
 

Don’t forget your cancelled stamps! 
 

IMPORTANT! NOTIFY FRANK UDICIOUS IF YOU ARE ATTENDING 

EITHER BY EMAIL (mludicious@verizon.net ) OR PHONE (610-

328-9075) 

 

Lions' Lines 
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LIONS’ CALENDAR 

 
Mar 8  Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM, SCC, District 14A 

Charitable Foundation presentation 
Mar 17  Breakfast meeting, 8 AM, Red Iron 

American Pub, Baltimore Pike. 
Mar 22  Dinner mtg, SCC, 6:30 PM.  Membership 

Night 
Apr 5  Board meeting, 6:30 PM, ST. Matthews 
Apr 2 District 14A convention, Crowne Plaza, 4700 

Street Rd., Trevose, PA 
Apr 12  Dinner mtg, Anthony’s Restaurant, 6:30 PM.  

Membership Night 
Apr 26   Dinner meeting, 6:30PM, SCC, Springfield 

and O’Hara High School Recognition Night  
May 10  Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM, SCC, Health & 

Welfare Night 
May 19-22  PA Lions State Convention, Crowne 

Plaza Hotel, 1741 Papermill Rd., Reading, PA 
May 24  Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM, SCC, Community 

& Youth Night 
Jun 4 Chicken BBQ fundraiser 
Jun 14  Dinner mtg, Anthony’s Restaurant, 6:30 PM.  

Membership Night 
 

EASTER BASKETS 

Please plan on bringing non-perishable food items to 

the March 8th or 22nd dinner meeting for our Easter 

basket project.  If you cannot bring the items to the 

meeting, contact Lisa Tiffany at 610-449-7366.  Help 

is also need to pack and distribute the Easter Baskets 

– please see the King’s Korner. 

 

MEMBERSHIP NIGHT 

Don’t forget that March 22nd is our membership 

recruitment night and that we need your list of 

prospective members soon so that they can be 

invited! 

 

RECENT EVENTS 

 

 
PDG Dick Wilson inducts new members at the last dinner 

meeting.  Susan Meloney and Robert Laughead were 

sponsored by PID Jim Cavallaro. 

 

 
 

King Lion Jim and our speaker Doug Harbach, Director of 

Communications Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board 

 

 

LIONS’ LINES 

Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our web site, 

www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please send all material for the Lions’ Lines to 

Walt Young.  Email is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net).  Material must be 

received no later than the Wednesday before the dinner meeting and may be 

edited for space and content. 


